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Sent:Wednesday, June 19, 2013 9:08 PM
To: Licouris, Alyssa; sharon_paige-ritchie@sfgov.org

  
On June 19th, 2013 the Board of Permits and Appeals found no factual evidence
for a street artist permit denial of March 13, 2013. Howard Lazar did not file a
response and was reprimanded by the Board for not following the rules. He wanted
to postpone the meeting but could not supply medical evidence. He could not
supply facts and evidence to support his 6 violations. He ranted for 7 minutes over
dismissed cases of 15 years ago.

John Tenuli, slandered me with gossip and hearsay. I did not spend 2 years
In  prison in NY. There were over 20 SFPD cops in the room and 3 lawyers
who questioned his credibility. He ran out. I suggest that Tenuli stop harassing
me and making annoying 911 calls. I am diabetic and went to the emergency
room twice because of him.

Ray Hertz. San Francisco Open a government was present at the March 13,
2013 street artist meeting. He explained procedural issues and lack of evidence.
He said there was overwhelming hostility towards me and believed it was not
a fair hearing.

At rebuttal, I explained that I was AGAIN ganged up on and slandered for
no real reason. I went to the full commission when these events were going
on yet nothing was done.

Lazar was again reprimanded. He had 41 years to get it right and can not seem
to do so.

No idea why the street artist program of San Francisco is so nutty but someone
needs to be supervising Howard Lazar. It is clear that I am not the only one who
seems puzzled.

Lazar seems to enjoy wasting the city"s time and resources on meritless filings.
He needs to be supervised and held accountable for his actions.

Paula Datesh
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